
 

 

ERRATUM 
 

BID GPAA 10/2022: REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) FOR THE PROVISION OF SECURITY 

SERVICES, AT GPAA HEAD OFFICE AND TREVENNA OFFICES 

 

 The GPAA has noted the pricing schedule for bid number GPAA 10/2022, sheet under Tre-
venna (tools) is locked. The corrected SBD 3.1 is accessible in the GPAA’s website and 
National Treasury E-tender portal. 

 
 

 The closing of the bid has been extended from 01 August 2022 to 15 August 2022 to allow 

bidders sufficient time to complete the corrected pricing schedule. 

 
 

Closing date: Monday, 15 August 2022 at 11:00am. Late bids will not be accepted. 

 

All bids must be deposited in the Bid Box at the GPAA offices, 34 Hamilton Street, Arcadia, 

Pretoria on or before the closing date and time.  

 

 

Enquiry Email contact 

General  Lesego.Motlhasedi@gpaa.gov.za 
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